
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

RFGlON Ill - 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD SUITE 210 

LISLE ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

OCT 1 8 2005 

James E. Carey, Jr. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Medical Physics Consultants, Inc. 
2309 Shelby 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

Dear Mr. Carey: 

It has come to our attention that Amendment No.13 to your NRC Material License No. 21- 
20153-01 contained errors. The source model number identified in subitem 7.Q. was incorrect 
and license condition 10 was not updated to include a location of use for the material specified 
in subitem 6.Q. The corrections were made and a corrected copy of your license is enclosed. 
In addition to the corrections, condition 19 was added to your license in accordance with current 
NRC licensing policy. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. in 
accordance with your request. 

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions. 
If there are any errors or questions. please notify the US.  Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Region Ill office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available 
Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). The NRC's document 
system is accessible from the NRC Web site at htto:llwww.nrc.aovlreadina-rmladams.htm1. 
The enclosed license document is exempt from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 
2.390, because its disclosure to unauthorized individuals could present a security vulnerability. 

Sincerely, 

TO~;? L. Sim'mons 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 21-20153-01 
Docket No. 030-18026 

Enclosure: Amendment No. 13 Corrected Copy 


